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Vehicle burglaries continue in Atchison
(KAIR)--Vehicle burglaries continue in Atchison, with the latest cases involving
the theft of stereo equipment.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, one of the latest
vehicle burglaries occurred sometime Saturday night, while the vehicle was
parked in the 300 block of North 5th Street.

Taken in that burglary was a bluetooth stereo.

Another case, this one involving the theft of a subwoofer, occurred sometime over
the past two weeks, according to Wilson.

The crime occurred while the vehicle was parked in the 600 block of Main Street.

Anyone with information about these, or any of the recent vehicle burglary cases,
should contact Atchison Police at 913-367-4323.
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